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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Year 7 Theatre Trip to watch Frozen The Musical! 
 
We are very excited to inform you that a trip has been organised to see ’Frozen The Musical’ for Year 
Year 7 students. We have managed to secure 53 tickets for the show so places are very limited.  This 
promises to be a truly spectacular theatrical experience! 
 
Trip details are as follows: 
Date:   Thursday 16th June 2022 
Venue:   Theatre Royal, Drury Lane London 
Time:   Depart: Perins School at 16.30pm  

Return: Perins School approx. 11.00-11.30pm (traffic dependant!) 
Cost:                             £41.30 (includes ticket and coach travel) 
 
Places are VERY limited, so please register your interest by giving consent on your child’s Scopay 
account by 9am Monday 17th January. PLEASE DO NOT MAKE A PAYMENT UNTIL YOUR PLACE IS 
CONFIRMED.  If the trip is oversubscribed we will draw names out at random and results will be 
confirmed on Monday 17th January.  If your child is picked at random you will need to pay for your 
ticket via Scopay by 9am on Friday 21st January – any tickets not paid for by this date will go back in 
to the draw and your child will no longer be able to go on the trip.  Any student who is not picked 
out at random will be placed on a waiting list and we will be in touch as soon as possible if a place 
becomes available.  If you cannot access your child’s Scopay account please 
email financeteam@perins.hants.sch.uk. 
 
Your child will need to bring food (packed tea) snacks and a drink with them to eat on the bus.  
 
Please ensure your child’s medical details held by the school are up to date.  You will be asked to 
confirm this as part of the process to register your interest in the trip.  
  
Please note that the tickets we need to purchase from the theatre are non-refundable, therefore if 
your child is unable to attend this trip once you have paid we will unfortunately be unable to issue a 
refund.  With enough notice we will endeavour to re-sell your ticket if there is a waiting list. 
  
   
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss M Alexiou-Rait 
Creative Arts Director 
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